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Zahra Alhilal decided to be economic in words but rich in substance, and 

so her quote was a mere 2 words that showed plenty of resilience: 

“I Can!” 

 

 
Thanksgiving Break: Nov. 27 – Nov. 29 
Here is some good news for students and staff. Dearborn 
Public Schools will be closed from Wednesday, Nov. 27th 
till Friday, Nov. 29th to enjoy the Thanks Giving break. 
Students should be back to school on Monday, Nov. 30. It 
remains to be seen if this is good news for the parents! 

PBIS VIP Experience @ Stout 
On Thursday, December 12th, 2019, Stout Middle School 
will be hosting the first PBIS VIP Experience to students 
who have earned 30 Falcon Funds or more. The first VIP 
experience will be a Make Your Own Ice Cream Sundae 

and Minute to Win It Party. There will only be 100 passes available. You will need 30 
Falcon Funds to redeem for a VIP Pass. Passes will be available next week, December 
2nd through the 6th OR until they sell out. You may buy passes before school at the Box 
Office window near the main office.  

The Battle of Books is coming back to Stout  
The Battle of Books (BOB) is coming back to Stout.  

 Teams should be made of 3 to 4 students in addition to 
their sponsor.  

 Participants will read and discuss the following 5 books 
between now and when the final book battle takes place 
at the end of March: 

1. Stolen Girl by Marsha Forchuk Skrypuch 
2. The Rains by Gregg Hurwitz 
3. A Hope More Powerful Than the Sea by Melissa Fleming 
4. Game Changer by Tommy Greenwald 
5. Restart by Gordon Korman 

 Teams should complete the registration form and return it to Mrs. Hankins by 
Friday, Dec. 6th.  

 Each member of the winning team will receive a gift certificate for the book fair.  
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Study Hall temporarily changed to Tuesday, Nov. 26 

Please note that Study Hall will temporarily be held on Tues., Nov. 26th 
instead of Wednesday Nov. 27th in D-2 due to Thanksgiving Vacation.   

Thanks- Mr. Bennett 

Stout’s Book Fair: Dec. 2nd – Dec. 5th  
The Book Fair at Stout will run Monday, December 2 
through Thursday, December 5 from 8 am to 2 pm. 

 Teachers will sign their classes up for a time slot 
during that week, using the Media Center 
calendar. 

 Individual students can be sent with a pass, if they have money after the whole class 
visit. 

 Teachers will choose TWO students to receive a free book (up to $10 in value).  It 
can be students who may not otherwise purchase one, or upstanding students who 
deserve an extra reward.  

 Students chosen for a free book will stay after class leaves to make their selection, 
without influence from their friends :) 

Dentists R US free preventive dental services: Friday, Dec. 6 
Dentists R US is coming back to Stout Middle School on Friday, Dec. 6 to perform the 
following free preventive dental services: 

 Comprehensive dental exams 

 Dental cleaning 

 Fluoride treatments 

 X-Rays (if needed) 

 Sealants (when necessary) 

Every participant will get a free toothbrush and an oral report will be sent home to the 
parents or guardians. 

Permission slips will be distributed to students to be filled out and returned to 
teacher, Mr. Sabra, or main office before Friday, December 06, 2019. 

A draw for an Android Tablet will be offered if we get 35 or more students to participate. 
Also, a staff luncheon will be provided for teachers if 75 or more students participate.  

 

 

 

 


